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ADDENDUM NO. 2 

ITB No. 2022-03-01 
Flat Roof Replacements Various Miami Shores Village Buildings 

April 4, 2022 

This Addendum to the above-referenced ITB is issued in response to questions from prospective bidders, 
or other clarifications and revisions issued by the Village.  The ITB is amended in the following particulars 
only. Deletions are shown by strikethrough and additions are underlined. 

1. Question: Addendum #1 issued 3/22/22 indicates to install new base layer of insulation 1.5”
Minimum. Please advise if tapered insulation is wanted or are we just installing the 1.5 base.

If tapered is needed what is the slope desired? Also, is there a basis of design for the MOD BIT 
Roof system or do we use any manufacturer?

Response:  Any manufacturer may be used as long as it is compatible.  For drainage purposes, 
the current building codes require a minimum two percent slope or a one-fourth unit vertical for 
every 12 units horizontal.  The roof must slope one-fourth of an inch for every 12 inches. 
Install new base layer of insulation 1.5” minimum.  Bidders should confirm with local codes.

Any questions regarding this Addendum should be submitted in writing to the Procurement Administrator 
at Bids@msvfl.Gov. 

Bidders are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this addendum as part of your ITB submission. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Rockfeld 
Procurement Administrator 
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